
5th April 2022

The BAMS team attended the Positive Pathways Careers Day 
 held at Brewarrina Central School. There were lots of different
service providers as well as lots of students from surrounding
towns at the event.

It was a great opportunity to interact with the students and
provide them with information on all the different career
opportunities available in the health sector. 
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BAMS Dietician, Gemma Roper and Karen Wallace from Family
Planning NSW accompanied by Belinda Loughnan were on hand
to chat with students and hand out pamphlets.  It also allowed
the students to understand the many roles and services
available at BAMS.


